## ROYAL PRESIDENT HOTEL MAKES A DONATION OF FOOD BOXES TO KING CHULALONGKORN MEMORIAL HOSPITAL DURING COVID-19





Royal President Hotel Sukhumvit 15 by Kingston Hotels Group led by Khun Angsumalin Christie (3rd from left), Hotel Manager, joined Kingston Hotels Group's donation campaign "KHG We will not leave you" by giving away 100 food boxes to doctors, nurse, and hospital staff at King Chulalongkorn Memorial Hospital.

"KHG We will not leave you" or in Thai "KHG เราไม่ทิ้งกัน" is a donation campaign that gathers the staff from all hotels under Kingston Hotels Group; Solitaire Bangkok, Eleven Hotel Bangkok, Grand President, Royal President, and Kingston Suites to be a part in giving away support, goodwill, and cheer to the medical staff who are working tirelessly during the outbreak of COVID-19.